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Dear Parent of a 2024 Senior, 

We are incredibly proud to announce that we have selected Kaiser Studio to be your official Senior 

Portrait Photographer. Kaiser was selected because of their superior customer service because they 

have a high-quality production and their extremely reasonable pricing.  This summer, seniors are being 

photographed by appointment at the studio location (1825 Birchwood Drive Troy, Michigan 48083). 

Yearbook sessions start at a reasonable $30.00 which includes your image for the yearbook, a copy of 

the 2023 Class Composite, and variety poses for your Senior Portraits. Other sessions are available which 

allow for additional outfits, outdoor poses, and on location photo shoots.   

Because Kaiser Studio is now our official photographer, and will also be completing our composite, every 
senior who would like their photograph in the CVHS Yearbook, MUST have their senior photo taken by 
Kaiser Studio. We will be offering n last chance in-school senior photo session, at the school, in the late 
fall for yearbook and composite photos only. The $30 yearbook session fee applies to this day as well. 
CVHS Yearbook will NO LONGER be accepting ANY photos for the yearbook or the composite from 
outside studios. This is also a reminder that the CVHS Yearbook does not allow a senior to use the ID 
photo that is taken during School Picture Day during the first week of school.  
 

Kaiser Studio works closely with our yearbook staff to ensure that your yearbook and composite image 

will be correct and delivered to the school for you on time.  

 

Again, all senior photos MUST be taken by Kaiser Studios by December 15th, 2023, or we cannot 

guarantee you a space in the senior section of the 2024 CVHS Yearbook.  

We look forward to seeing you in the 2024 Talon Yearbook!  
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact the studio at 248-619-9119, visit their website at 

www.kaiserstudio.com or scan the QR code below to schedule a Yearbook appointment. 

 

Sincerely,                                                                                 

Rebecca Kiel                                                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


